
Dear Saddle Peak Families, 

I hope this message finds you well and that everyone enjoyed a refreshing spring break. As we 
look ahead, the remaining weeks of the school year will surely pass quickly. 

In the past month, we focused on the concept of being "bucket fillers." It was heartening to see 
many of our students recognized for their kindness and for filling the buckets of others. This 
month, our character trait is compassion. Compassion means wanting to help someone who is 
feeling sad or in need, acting like a superhero for their feelings by showing kindness and taking 
action to uplift them. To encourage this, students will earn gold coins for their classrooms, which 
will be counted at the end of the week for a celebration. 

A reminder that the end of the quarter is approaching on April 4th. For students interested in 
applying for a job, the application window is open from March 31st to April 7th. Applications can 
be picked up from the bulletin board by the office, or you may print one from our Saddle Peak 
website. A list of available jobs is also posted on the website. We will begin the hiring process 
from April 8th to April 11th. 

Additionally, please mark your calendars for our Parent-Teacher Conferences, scheduled for 
April 15th and April 17th from 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM. You will soon be hearing from your child's 
teacher regarding appointment details. 

I also invite you to join me for Coffee with the Principal on April 11th from 7:30 AM to 8:15 AM. 
This is a wonderful opportunity for parents to come in, chat, and share any thoughts or 
questions you may have. 

Please note that there will be no school from April 18th to April 21st for the holiday weekend. 
Also, on April 25th, we will have a MEGA Early Out, with students being dismissed at 12:30 PM. 
Kindly plan accordingly for these dates. 

We are actively working on scheduling a spring music concert, so please stay tuned for more 
information coming soon. 

Thank you, as always, for being an integral part of our wonderful Saddle Peak Community! 

Best,​
 Ashlee Robinson 
Saddle Peak, Principal 
 


